
Dear Colleagues,

Congratulations to all of our faculty on securing a new contract throughout June 2024!
We wanted to inform you that the Comptroller's Office has made some changes to the
distribution of the bonus and retroactive pay schedule.

The following payment for the AAUP’s negotiated raises, as well as special lump-sum
payments are as follows:

JUNE 17, 2022
New FY22 Base Salary
Bonus $2,500

JULY 15, 2022
Retro FY22 Wage and Merit Lump sum payments, this payment is up to June 2nd.
Bonus $1,000
 
JULY 29, 2022
FY23 Wage Increase and Merit Lump Sum payments

For more information on raises and other contract benefits, see our contract agreement
summary.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, email Terri Reid.  

Kind Regards,

Ibrahim, Ion, and Laura

Questions? Please contact
admin@uchc-aaup.org

Membership Update
June 2022
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